
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, November 29, 2021 9:07 AM 
'DOROTHY BRADSHAW' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12871-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Ms. Bradshaw. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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From: d_brad23=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <d_brad23=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
DOROTHY BRADSHAW 
Sent: Sunday, November 28, 202110:03 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

My bill has increased considerately after i had to move my indigent daughter back home after 
losing her disability.it has taken years and as yet 
no sign of reinstatement, we are still waiting and i am 78yr retiree on fixed income; all my 
expenses have increased double. 
keeping my FPL lbill lower is helpful. 
thank you for your consideration of Not raising Increases 

Thank you, 

DOROTHY BRADSHAW 
319 3RD WAY 
WEST PALM BEACH FL, 33407-6606 
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